
 

 
Dear Valued Guests, 

 

We would like to alert you to a serious scam that is currently targeting our guests. 

Scammers are sending emails that appear to be from our resort staff, but they are 

actually directing guests to make a new book or upgrade their stay via WhatsApp and 

to transfer money to personal bank accounts. 

 

Please do not follow the instructions in these emails. Instead, please contact us 

directly at +66(0)75612447 to verify the authenticity of any suspicious email. 

 

For your security, please make reservations for your stay exclusively through our 

official website: https://www.andaseatalesresort.com, which only accepts credit card 

payments secured by our system. We never communicate with guests via WhatsApp 

and ask them to transfer money to personal bank accounts. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but our priority is to safeguard 

our guests from potential scams. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Management Team, 

Anda Sea Tales Resort 

 

https://www.andaseatalesresort.com/

